
 

One of our Purdue professor friends, Josh, gathered some interested students into a small group to 
do a study on a Christian view of time management.  He found that budgeting their time was a major 
felt need of his students.  John invited himself to one of the 
sessions many months ago and gained an important 
insight.  The author of the audiobook they were studying 
shared that as believers, we do not manage our time to 
achieve peace.  Instead, since Jesus has promised to give us 
peace, (John 14:27) we schedule our lives from a posture of 
peace. 
Since returning from Orlando we’ve been catching up on reading, making plans for the fall 
semester and for our sabbatical.  While there have been some meetings earlier this month, the 
intensity of our activity will dramatically increase as students return to campus and university classes 
start next week.  The key activities will be Welcome Week events - greeting students at activity fairs, 
introducing ourselves to new faculty, and initial meetings for gathering interested students. 

But despite the busyness of the schedule, we can trust that the Lord will enable us to get 
everything done that needs to be done.  He is the God of Providence.  We are trusting Him to lead us 
to those who are open to gospel conversations.  We believe that He is at work to raise up a spiritual 
movement among faculty and students.  One version of Psalm 138:8 says, “The Lord will accomplish 
what concerns me.” (NASB)  Please join us in believing that God has a plan for students and 
professors as they return to campus this fall.  Ask God to go before us as we seek to engage them in 
gospel conversations.  We are grateful for your partnership.
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